
STATE OF TEXAS  {} 
COUNTY OF BURNET {} 
CITY OF BURNET  {} 
 
 
On this the 22nd day of July, 2014, the City Council of the City of Burnet convened in Workshop 
Session, 5:30 p.m., at the at the regular meeting place, thereof with the following members present, 
to-wit: 
Mayor    Gary Wideman 
Council Members  Paul Shell, Philip Thurman, Milton Phair, Derek Fortin, Mary Jane              
    Shanes 
Absent    Joyce Laudenshlager 
City Manager   David Vaughn 
City Secretary   Kelly Dix 
Guests:  Crista Bromley, Bettye Foulds, Mark Ingram, Lealand Raiford, Luz Figueroa, Danny Lester, 
John Le Blanc, Wesley G. Chapman, Evan Milliorn, Harold Smith, Mark Lewis, Jason Davis, 
Deborah Page, James Tradell, Richard Carr 
Call to Order:  By Mayor Gary Wideman at 5:23 p.m. 
Construction of Burnet Fire Station No. 1 with Teal Construction Company: D. Vaughn:  John 
LeBlanc from Teal Construction Company addressed the Council and stated his position on the 
delays in the Fire Station Project which included issues with materials and sub-contractors, and 
frequency of punch lists issuance.  Mr. Le Blanc requested the Council to reconsider pursuance of 
liquidated damages from Teal Construction Company.  
Adjourn:  There being no further business the workshop was adjourned at 5:43 p.m. 
         
 
        ___________________________________ 
        Gary Wideman, Mayor  
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Kelly Dix , City Secretary 
 


